Law Office of Richard A. Finnigan

Richard A. Finnigan (360) 956-7001 rickfinn@localaccess.com 2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW Olympia, Washington 98512 Fax (360) 753-6862

Kathy McCrary, Paralegal (360) 753-7012 kathym@localaccess.com

April 28, 2010

VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: South Bainbridge Water Systems, Inc. - Contract with Sharon L.

Gilpin

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed are the original and three copies of the above-referenced Contract. The purpose for filing a contract is that this location requires placement of a meter in a non-standard location.

To this end, South Bainbridge Water Systems, Inc. hereby respectfully requests that the Commission grant a waiver of the requirement contained in WAC 480-110-435(5) that the meter be located on the customer's property. The location is a mutually agreed location, but it is not a "location on the property mutually agreed upon..." as contained in WAC 480-110-435(5).

Your attention to this request for waiver is greatly appreciated. A map (2 pages) showing the configuration of the properties involved is enclosed.

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km Enclosure

cc: Kathy Blossom (via e-mail)